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Welcome back to Term 3!

I would like to wish each everyone a safe return to Term 3. 
I hope that everyone was able to have a safe holiday despite all that is currently happening around that 
world and that you were able to spend some quality family time together.
II would like to reassure you all that all previous safety measures are still in place to support the safety of 
students and staff. We have got a cleaner in the school at all times to ensure that disinfecting is occurring 
throughout the day and we have got programs in place to ensure that staff and students continue to wash 
their hands throughout the day and that the school is kept as hygienic and safe as possible at all times. 
CCan I please ask that students who are presenting with any sign of illness are kept at home and taken to 
the doctor if necessary as it is recommended that those with even the mildest of symptoms undertake 
COVID testing. Please also feel reassured that staff are doing the same thing.
TThis Term, we are endeavouring to allow external therapy services to re-enter the school as recommended 
by the Department of Education as they are an essential service for our students.  If you are at all 
concerned about this for your child, please contact your therapy providers and ask them to postpone 
their return to therapy services for your child and please also contact us at school to make us aware of 
your decision. 
OnOn a more positive note, over the school holidays we had more work done in and around the school. We 
are a few days away from having functional Wi-Fi across the entire school which is fantastic and we are 
part way to completing some of the major work in our senior playground. The senior playground surface 
was extremely old and the bitumen was breaking away. We wanted to make it a safe and more levelled 
surface for our students and we also wanted to make sure that we had a soft fall area in which some of our 
more vulnerable students could play more safely and not worry that they would scrape their knees or hit 
themselthemselves on the previous hard surface if they were to fall. It pleases me to share with you some of the 
completed work with some before and after photos. In the following newsletter I will share with you some 
photos of the new shade sails that are being erected over the senior playground this coming weekend 
which will offer our students a more sun safe area in which to play.
Although the pool project is almost complete we are not resuming our swimming programs until we 
purchase some new change tables and hand some new notice boards. Class teachers will notify you of the 
commencement of swimming via the communication book.
It is going to be another eventful term and we have many exciting activities planned for the students. We 
look forward to hopefully being able to welcome the community back into the school once COVID 
restrictions ease but until then, please make sure to follow our Facebook page, link to the Seesaw app and 
read our three weekly newsletters. 
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Senior Playground

COVID Safe

Before

After

Something as simple as sharing a pen or a menu, 
can lead to the spread of COVID-19. Don’t forget to 
wash your hands to protect you and your loved 
ones. 

It’s up to all of us to keep healthy and well. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/how-to-protect-
yourself-and-others

See our 
Facebook 
page for 
these 
posts!
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